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GRAND KNIGHT’S NOTES 
Tim Helmer, Grand Knight      

     There are still items to complete on the hall, 
your continued support is greatly appreciated. 
     We will only have one meeting in December.  
On Dec. 13 we will meet to assemble goodie bags 
for Sacred Heart School. 
     We are actively seeking a new Treasurer.  Can 
you spare a couple hours a month or know 
someone who can? 
 

 

 

FOURTH DEGREE NEWS 
Contact:  Rick Moore 

     For information about the Fourth Degree and/or 
becoming a member of the local council, contact 
Rick Moore.  There will be more opportunities to 
join the Fourth Degree in 2012. 
 
 

NEWS FROM THE DISTRICT 
     Marvin Tajchman is sharing some videos on 
YouTube which you may be interested in viewing. 
     1)  Bishop Buckons’ homily from the Mass in 
Pilsen on Veterans Day.  The link to this video is 
http://www.youtube.com/emp78#p/a/u/0/ 
q-uvbmlskdk 

     2)  John Moore presenting a cross that he 
carved and carried on his back as he walked from 
Santa Fe, N.M. to Pilsen.  The 61-year-old Moore 
carried the cross for 40 days and 640 miles. 
     3)  The wreath laying. 
     Remember the canonization effort for Fr. 
Kapaun. 
  

 

ADOPTED SEMINARIANS 
   The council’s adopted Sacred Heart seminarians for 
the 2011-2012 fraternal year are: 

   Thomas Vehige  Oswaldo Sandoval 
   Mundelein Seminary  Kenrick Glennon Seminary 
   1000 E. Maple Ave.  5200 Glennon Dr. 
   Mundelein, IL  60060  St. Louis, MO  63119 
 

 
 

Knights of Columbus Insurance 
 

Douglas Holmes, Field Agent 
 

Office:  785-478-9317 (office) 
Cell:  785-817-6936 (cell) 

E-mail:  douglas.holmes@KofC.org 

 
 

 

FAMILY OF THE MONTH     

   Bob / Janelle Burenheide 

KNIGHT OF THE MONTH       

   Ron Bass 

 

 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS  
 

• Nov. 28 Regular meeting – Rosary at 6:30 p.m., 

 followed by meeting at 7 p.m. 

• Dec.  4 Breakfast, 8 to 11 a.m. 

 In conjunction with the Altar Society’s 

 holiday bake and craft sale. 

• Dec. 13 Regular meeting – Rosary at 6:30 p.m. 

 Pack goodie bags for Sacred Heart School 

 

 
 

KNIGHTS NOTES 

• Council web site:  www.KofCEmporia.org 

• Want to receive the newsletter via e-mail?  
Contact Mark Runge (mrunge@emporia.edu).  It 
can also be viewed on the council’s web site.  
Between newsletters e-mail is utilized to keep the 
members updated. 

• Thanks to Bill Brooks and Larry McManaman for 
chairing the recent and upcoming breakfasts.  
Contact them to help out at the December 
breakfast. 

• We still need someone to step up and take the 
position of Treasurer.  Dan Scheller will assist you 
over the next couple months to help with the 
transition.  Dan can only stay on for a few more 
weeks so it’s critical the position is filled soon. 

• Thanks to Bob Burenheide, Bruce Burenheide, 
Richard Haag, Marvin Brown, Roger Wells and 
his two grandchildren, and Bruce Schmid and his 
two children for helping with the setup and 
takedown of the parade of flags at Sacred Heart 
Cemetery on Veterans Day.  The youngsters 
folded all the flags, with a little help. 

 
 

Please support our newsletter sponsors 
& thank them for making it possible. 
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